
 

Ockley Green Middle School Open House  
for incoming 6​th​ grade families 

 
Please join us at Ockley Green Middle School on May 10th for an 
information night to help prepare you and your incomgin 6th grade student 
for the  2017-2018 school year. 
 

Who:​  Families of any incoming 6th grade student 
 

What:​ Ockley Green will be open for you to come and learn more about our 
middle school program and experience. 
  

◦ Learn about OG classes and electives. 
◦ Meet teachers and specialists. 
◦ Tour different areas of the school. 
◦ Refreshments will be served. 
 
When:​ Wednesday May 10th, from 6 - 7pm 
 

Where​: Ockley Green Middle School, 6031 N Montana Ave. 
 
 

Questions:​  Please call: 503-916-5660 or email 
Jane Harold, Assistant Principal, ​jharold@pps.net 
Jillian Stone, counselor, ​jstone@pps.net 
Gabriel Corona, counselor, ​gcorona@pps.net  
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